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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Four weeks to General Election; Legislation paves way for Pharmacy Technicians to start supplying medicines; Tell us about your business pressures; Expiry of Monomil SSP.
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			During the General Election campaigning period, Community Pharmacy England is continuing to work hard to ensure that community pharmacy has support from all political parties. We have been pleased to see commitments to Pharmacy First and recognition of the pressures that the sector is under already being made by politicians.

We know many of you are keen to help build support for community pharmacy during this election period, and pharmacy owners and LPCs are encouraged to contact their local Parliamentary candidates and offer them a pharmacy visit. New resources and a form for reporting engagement with your local candidates can be found in the Political engagement section of our website.

We have also co-signed an open letter to party leaders with some of the other pharmacy bodies, advocating for more investment in community pharmacy and safeguarding public access to healthcare and medicines.







		Read the joint letter and access tools and resources 




		




			Legislation paves way for Pharmacy Technicians to supply medicines under PGDs
New legislation has been introduced allowing pharmacy technicians to supply and administer medicines under Patient Group Directions (PGDs). 

However, it is important to note that there can be no immediate change in the provision of community pharmacy services. Any updates to services first need to be considered in negotiations and, where agreed, the relevant service directions and specifications would then be amended.

Learn more
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			Tell our Committee the current intensity of pressures on your pharmacy business. Your responses will be used to feed into our ongoing work to press for an uplift to core funding, adding to our evidence base of what pharmacy owners are experiencing. Alongside our Pharmacy Advice Audit, this survey will increase the amount of data we have for use in our campaigning and influencing work.







		Learn more and complete the survey 




		




			Expiry of SSP059 Monomil® XL 60mg tablets
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has confirmed that there is now sufficient stock of Monomil® XL 60mg tablets, ending the Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP059) today, 7th June at 11:59 PM. Prescriptions for these oral suspensions must be filled as prescribed after this date.
Find out more 
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